






From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Comments on Proposed Changes to CR 39
Date: Wednesday, December 29, 2021 10:48:37 AM
Attachments: Document_2021-12-29_090651.pdf

 
 

From: Martha Raymond [mailto:Martha.Raymond@multicare.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 29, 2021 10:45 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comments on Proposed Changes to CR 39
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Attached please find comments from MultiCare Health System Legal and Risk Departments
regarding the proposed amendments to CR 39. 
 

Martha Raymond, JD | Director Insurance & Claims 

System Risk & Compliance Services | MultiCare Health System
Address:  820 A Street, Second Floor, Tacoma WA, 98402
Mailing:  PO Box 5229 │MS: 820-2-ERM │Tacoma, WA 98415-0229
Phone: (253) 680-6381
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